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May 16, 1915 

Dear Charlie., 

Man1 tbaoka for your recent letter and e closures. 
I tTQly appreciate you~ eongratulationa. It is 
very ~ingful to to aYe your eont1:nuing &ood 
wishes ~ 

I am glad. to have the items for my aer pbook.. lt 
now !ueludee 'nOt only football iteu but political 
onea aa \lell. t particularly like the photo that 
_. taken a eoupl• of years ago o the occaaion of 
the lOOtb Anniversary of Yale Football. 

With warmest personal regards. 

Sincerely. 

\. 

Mr. Cbarlea. t.... Mtlla'r 
Viu President 
The Comsec.ticut Bank .aad Trust Comp 1 
ODe Coaatitution Plaza , 
'Ba'rtfo1:d,. CO\meet1cut 06U.5 
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